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A.i.b.f. and supporting churches,
This past month had been one of our busiest months both with the church and personally as well. We have consistently seen souls saved and every week of March we had first time visitors in church with new men and women soulwinners that we are currently training! Amen! We spent much of the month preparing for our Spring Revival and the Lord blessed the prayer and preparation. Our Revival started on Sunday, the 27th, and ended on the 30th. We had guest preachers 3 of the nights and the auditorium was packed! 
Throughout the Revival we saw 3 souls saved and 2 adult ladies get baptized! The altars were full every night during the Invitation, first time visitors during the entire Revival- just amazing what the Lord did! People were coming to me all week saying how much the Lord had worked on their hearts through the singing and preaching! Praise the Lord!
Also last month we were given notice to move from our landlord which wasn’t a huge surprise but definitely created a need for another house! We were able to get approved for a mortgage and currently have a nice home under contract. Our closing date is April 27th. This house is larger, in a better neighborhood, 5 minutes from the church, and fits perfectly into our budget. We are so thankful to be able to purchase our own home in the city God has called us to reach! 
Thank you all for your consistent prayers and financial support! 
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